
 
Hammond needs your help in the lunchroom. We are looking for volunteers to 
be in the lunchroom 1-2 hours a day, starting September 12th to December 
23rd. Below are some guidelines to follow: 
  

•    Please sign in at the front office, provide your ID. 
•    After you sign in you must go directly to the lunchroom, please do not stop by 

your child’s class. 
•    Be an active lunchroom helper, please do not sit with your child during lunch 

time. 
•    After your volunteer shift is over, go to the front office to sign out. Please do 

not stop by your child’s class. 
•    All volunteers must have an approved Volunteer form through the county. 

(https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/Page/7346) 
  

If you are interested in helping our Wolf Cubs during lunch time, 

please sign up by following the Signup Genius link below. 
  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4BA4AA2FA1FF2-lunchroom 
  

If you have any questions, please email me at 
carmen.sanchezPTA@gmail.com or jackie@embrazza.com  
  

Thank you, 
Carmen Sanchez, VP of Volunteers  

or 

Jackie Lucal, Volunteers 
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